
CIRCULAR 

 
September 3, 2025 

 

Sub: Invitation for Grandparents’ Day Celebration 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating Grandparents’ Day 

to honor and cherish the love, wisdom, and guidance that grandparents bring into our 

lives. 

 

✨ The celebration will be held on Saturday, 06/09/25 

📍 Venue: STEM School 

⏰ Time: 9:00 am – 10:30 am 

 

 

We warmly invite all grandparents to join us for this special occasion and make it a 

memorable day with their presence and blessings. The celebration will include cultural 

performances, fun activities, and a special ramp walk with their grandchildren. 

 

Your gracious presence will encourage and inspire our young learners while 

strengthening family bonds. 

 

We look forward to celebrating this joyous day together. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

STEM SCHOOL. 


